
From: Joe_Geek@allglobe.com 

Subject: Operations report on new services for eastern sales  

Date: Apr 3, 2018 at 11:37 am 

To: Chris_Brown@allglobe.com  

 
 
Dear Chris,  
 
My operations team has enabled the new webmail service for all the customers in the eastern 
region.  We noticed that two of the customers did not have invoice numbers for the order.  That 
seemed a little strange to us so I thought I would let you know.  The customers were Buildmore 
Construction and Premier Education. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Joe 
 
 
 


